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Why the IEP Signature Page has changed?
As a result of a recent interpretation of the Federal special education Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA), the Michigan Department of Education’s Office of Special Education and Early Intervention Services has advised local districts to remove the commitment signature page from the Individualized Education Program (IEP) form. 
Many people have believed that this was the location where parents could decide whether or not to accept the IEP that was just developed, but in reality, this was not the intent.  
Parents are given an opportunity to give consent (or not) for the initial provision of special education programs and services. That decision is only made when a child’s eligibility for special education is first decided. If a parent was to say “no” to the district’s IEP offer of a Free and Appropriate Public Education (FAPE) at that time, it would mean that no special education services would follow.
After the child is found eligible and the parent consents to the initial provision of special education programs and services, the district has an obligation to continue to provide them.  This obligation is not dismissed by a parent refusing to sign an IEP or by signing in opposition to it.  
Notice for the provision of services and programs is the requirement to ensure parent’s understand the content of the IEP and their rights. Notice also serves as the school district’s official offer of a FAPE to the student. (The only Notice that requires a parent signature is the initial offer of a FAPE).  Once the parent is clear on the offer of FAPE, their procedural safeguards dictate how they can disagree or indicate agreement with the offered special education programs and/or services.
These options may include but are not limited to: requesting additional evaluations, requesting a new IEP team meeting in order to bring different participants to the table, requesting an IEP facilitator (neutral person to ensure that all viewpoints and ideas are heard), requesting mediation, or filing a due process hearing complaint.

If you have further questions, please call the LEA in your school district. If questions persist, you may call the Sanilac ISD Monitor or Director of Special Education at (810) 648-2200.  
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